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Solna, Thursday, March 30, 2006

Date for Nocom’s first quarter report moved forward to April 27

Nocom AB (publ), quoted on the Attract 40 list of the Stockholm Stock Exchange, has moved forward
the publication date of its report for the period January — March 2006 to Thursday, April 27, six days
earlier than previously announced. However, the company’s Annual General Meeting will be held on

the originally planned date, Wednesday, May 3, 2006.

For additional information contact

Stefan Strom Chief Financial Officer, Nocom
mobile: +46 708 — 65 10 68
e-mail: stefan.strom@nocom.se



